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SYDNEY, Australia, May 24, 2012 – Boeing’s (NYSE:BA) 787 Dreamliner landed at Sydney International Airport in
Australia today, kicking off the seventh and final leg of the global Dream Tour.

For the next four days, guests invited by Boeing and 787 customers Qantas and Jetstar will have an opportunity
to tour the airplane, known as ZA003, which has been outfitted with the Dreamliner’s many innovative cabin
features including a welcoming entryway, dramatically larger dimmable windows, bigger bins and dynamic LED
lighting.

Thousands of fans have followed the progress of the Dream Tour at www.newairplane.com/787/dreamtour,
which will continue to be updated throughout the seventh leg of the tour. 
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